HAE	Board Negotiating Representatives

	The board shall select as its representative(s) those person(s) the board feels will best represent the interests of the district.
	Each year the board shall designate its representative(s) for the purpose of negotiating during the current school year.  The superintendent and the board president shall make recommendations to the board regarding who shall be the chief negotiator for the board and other members of the negotiating team.
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